As the homeowner of 7500 Linkside and 7504 Linkside | believe the request to
install sidewalks along both property's frontages are an unreasonable hardship. We
believe this to be unreasonable due to the grade/ slope of the frontyard of 7500 Linkside.
The grade will result in a very expensive engineered retaining wall having to be built prior to
side walk installation. We however are willing to place a sidewalk along the frontage of
7540 Linkside . This sidewalk would extend from the existing property lines of 7504
Linkside, this is where the planned new construction will be added (house addition and
driveway). Please see the attached diagram (highlighted area) for planned sidewalk and
driveway.
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Jim Garcia Jr. (Homeowner)
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